Wednesday,
June 24t 6-8pm

The Asian Library

CALLING MEMBERS

AND FUTURE MEMBERS OF THE

YOUNG 2 PROFESSIONALS

@ international house

We had an exciting year in 2014,
G E N E RAl come and learn what we have in

store for the rest of 2015!
With a Special Presentation from

MS. PHIN XAYPAGNA M E E'I'I N
President of the Charlotte Asian

Heritage Association



